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FW: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis
techniques - Greece respond

High
From: [mailte @minagric.gr]
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 3:36 PM
To: (SANTE)
Cc: (M.E.A.)
Subject: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques - Greece
respond

Importance: High

Dear ,

Regarding your information request on potential consent
applications for modified organisms by means of the new
mutagenesis techniques, or their field trials, we have to inform
you that there is not such activity in Greece, due to the fact that
deliberate release of GM Plants is not approved.

There is still a big suspiciousness of the public against GMO used
for food and feed and hence not much GM plants-related
research.

Consumers prefer food and feed grown on traditional ways, thus
it would be impossible to sell GM seeds in Greece.

Kind Regards,

Directorate of Propagating Material of Cultivated Plant Species & Plant Genetic
Resources

Ministry of Rural Development & Food

6 Kapnokoptiriou str., PC-104 33, Athens, GREECE

Tel :0030 210

Fax : 0030 210

Email : @minagric.gr
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